
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
December 6, 2021 

 
 

Ross Markey 
PRMD 
2550 Ventura Avenue 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
Sent via email to:  ross.markey@sonoma-county.org 
 

RE:  PLP18-0026, 9141 and 9143 Green Valley Road, Sebastopol, 
 
Dear Ross: 
 
The purpose of this letter is tell you that Manzana will resume processing its use permit 
application.  We are updating our project description and will follow up with you shortly.  
  
If you have any questions or need further information, please call me at (707) 595-8381. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Tina M. Wallis, 
Law Offices of Tina Wallis, Inc. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


